
   

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 28th June- week A 

Notices:  
 All years: Wednesday the 30th of June is a non-uniform day for the Winnie Mabaso Foundation – the theme is 

‘Rainbow Nation’ so students can wear colourful outfits to represent the diversity of South Africa.  
If they have PE on that day they MUST wear appropriate clothing so that they can still take part in their usual 
activities. This needs to be clothing they can move in – no denim and suitable trainers.  
£1 cash donation should be given to their tutor in registration.  

 Year 8: Monday 28th June. HPV vaccinations; please ensure your child wears either a short sleeved shirt, or 
white t-shirt / vest under their shirt as the injection is in the upper arm.  

 Year 8: We would like to invite you to a short online meeting on Wednesday 30th June at 19:00 to share 
information with you regarding the forthcoming residential trip to PGL Liddington.  The meeting will be 
recorded, and will be shared if you cannot make it.  Please use the link below to 
attend:  https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77690371072?pwd=YkYyRkhDVWFoM3Y2M2RUMlVUa2pPQT09 

Meeting ID: 776 9037 1072  Passcode: dhuJ6T 

 Year 9: Wednesday 30th June, HPV (2nd) Vaccination. Consent for first and second vaccination already given on 

30th September 2020(No letters home)  any queries please contact the immunisation team on 0300 421 8140 or 

GHC.Immunisation@ghc.nhs.uk.  Please ensure your child wears either a short sleeved shirt, or white t-shirt / 

vest under their shirt as the injection is in the upper arm. 

 Year 10: Parents Evening. The second sessions is on Tues 29th June. Appointments are still live, please click the 

link to book:  https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 Year 10/11 Careers bulletin. https://sway.office.com/f0DBTQ0q7fYbosNw?ref=Link 

 

Safeguarding update:  
School Nurse: 

Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still operating. 
The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  
The new school nurse, Natalie Strong, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or 
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.  
Well Being: 
This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make 
this available to parents and their children.  It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting 
mental health in one place.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here 
Mental Health  

Previously shared websites for support and guidance for both parents and students: young minds 

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, including a Year 7 letter from this week can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 Year 9: Geography Fairford field Trip during the school day. 

Kind regards 

The Pastoral Team  
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